
Meet the Teacher! 
Thursday 8th September 

 

You are invited in to school to 
meet your child’s class 
teacher and listen to what is 
in store for Beaumont Primary 
School in the year ahead. It is 
really important that you at-
tend this session, as this will 
help you best support your 
child to reach their potential. 
We are running after school 
sessions to try and accom-
modate everyone, and if 
possible, these need to be 
attended without children. 

 
4:15 pm  

Meet the Teacher  
Y1/Y3/Y5 

 
5:00 pm  

Head Teacher Welcome 
Everyone 

 
5:30 pm  

Meet the Teacher  
Y2/Y4/Y6 

 
Reception parents are invited 
to a coffee morning on Tues-
day 20th September at 
8.45am - 10.00am, as an in-
formal opportunity to meet 
the staff and myself. 
 
All information shared at 
these events will be passed 
on if you cannot attend. 
However, we do highly rec-
ommend you attend if at all 
possible.  

Beaumont Primary School 

Welcome Back Newsletter 2022 

Beaumont Primary School Vision 
 

The Beaumont family endeavours to create a love of lifelong 
learning, grow healthy resilient minds and develop aspirational 

future citizens. Our children will make a difference by leading by 
example, showing tolerance and compassion within a diverse 

world and being an active and valuable part of society. 
 
Welcome Back 
I hope you are all well rested and have had a peaceful but fun 
summer. School is looking fabulous and all it needs now is lots of 
smiling faces to make it perfect! We had such a positive year last 
year. Children made lots of progress, we enjoyed getting back 
to normality and school results were better than we could have 
imagined! This year will be even better and we can’t wait to get 
started. We open our doors at 8:30am Tuesday 6th September, 
see you all then! 
 
Reception Places  
We still have a small number of Reception places available in our 
current Reception class. Please be our voice and tell your friends 
and family about how wonderful our school is, and if anyone is 
interested in joining us, please ask them to email  
office@beaumont.bolton.sch.uk or call 01204 652149 for more 
information. 
Applications for places in reception from September 2023 can be 
made from 1st September 2022 online at https://www.bolton.gov.uk/
admissions  the closing date for applications is 15th January 2023  

 
Clubs 
Please see the separate letter detailing the clubs on offer during 
the Autumn term! We are delighted to offer a variety of clubs run 
by our teachers, sports coach and external providers! As always, 
we will try to accommodate the children as best we can! All 
school led clubs will begin on week 3 - w/c 19.09.22. External 
paid clubs Minecraft and Gymnastics) will begin of week 2 - w/c 
12.09.22. The clubs will be available to book from 4.30pm on 
Tuesday 6th September. 
 
Non Uniform Day 
Our Fair is happening on Friday 30th September! We are there-
fore holding our first non uniform day this Friday - 9th September. 
This is a chocolate non uniform day so please bring in chocolate 
that can be given as prizes at the fair! 
 

Updated Playground 
We have had our playground markings updated over the sum-
mer break. I hope the children will love playing new games, 

and exploring the different activities that we have created. 

Ask them about what they have played when they return 
home on their first day. 



Tuesday 6th September Autumn term begins! Doors open at 8.30am 

Thursday 8th September Meet the teacher session see overleaf for timings 

Friday 9th September  Non-Uniform day—chocolate donations 

Monday 19th September  

 

School photograph morning 

Tuesday 20th September 

 

Reception coffee morning 

Wednesday 21st September 

 

Busy Bees sessions to start 

Thursday 22nd @5.30pm 

 

Theatre trip—Shrek the musical (Year 6) 

Friday 23rd September Non-Uniform day—tombola donations 

Friday 30th September  Cake donations for the Fair 

Friday 30th September @3.15pm—5.30pm Beaumont Fair 

Thursday 6th October @9.00am  Reception parents phonic & reading workshop 

Friday 14th October @8.45am Year 3 class assembly 

Tuesday 18th October @9.00am Reception parents maths workshop 

Thursday 20th October  Parent conferences –times TBC 

 Autumn Term Dates for your Diary 

PE Days for Autumn 1 2022 

Please note that these PE days apply from the first day back (Reception will start from w/c 11th September) 

School Lunches 
From September, school meals will increase to £2.30 per day, ie. £11.50 per week, for all KS2 
children. They will remain free for all children in Rec, Y1 and Y2. If you wish to pay for the first 
half term, this will be £78.20. If your child wishes to change their current meal pattern, please 
email us at parents@beaumont.bolton.sch.uk 

Monday YR1  YR2  YR6 

Tuesday Reception     YR3   YR4   YR5 

Wednesday YR1     YR2 

Thursday  YR3   YR4   YR5   YR6 

Friday   


